Tuesday 4™ October 4, 2016

I am in agreement with Ann Pratt putting my name
forward for a position on the Advisory Board at Wilson
Centre at the Annual General Meeting on Wednesday 12™
October 2016

Unfortunately I do not think I will be able to be attend
this meeting for elections as I will be out of town.

If I am elected I will do my best to be an asset to the
Advisory Board and the Wilson Centre.

Teresa Foreman
1920 Routley Ave, Port Coquitiam.
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